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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BRANDON JOHNSON ON 7TH CIRCUIT COURT OF 
APPEALS DECISION 

 
“I welcome today’s decision by the 7th Circuit Court to uphold the Protect Illinois 
Communities Act. This landmark legislation is an important step for our communities, 
providing common-sense gun control measures that have been so desperately 
needed in our city and throughout the state. 
 
This decisive measure will aid in keeping weapons of war out of our neighborhoods 
and off our streets, creating safer communities for all.” 
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